
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Dorene Branson, Principal Assistant  

Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  February 19, 2014 

SUBJECT:  Speech and Hearing Sciences Approval 

On Tuesday, February 18th, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the proposal to 
change their degree in Master of Arts in Speech and Hearing Sciences to Master of 
Science in Speech and Hearing Sciences. Please forward this to the Faculty Senate for 
appropriate approvals. 


